
Andrew Seattle @
From: patridajohnson <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Tuesday, 9 August 2016 5:28 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

of the lack of concern for the people in and around this area.the road system is already a joke and with the

proposed number of trucks added on the roads it will become gridlocked and pollution will be a major concern what
with everything else being dumped out in this area. i think a major rethink of this proposal should be undertaken
and maybe consider putting some of these terminals on the north shore or in regional areas where employment is

needed and less traffic on the road

Yours sincerely,

patriciajohnson
New South Wales, 2170, Australia

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email iscampaigns@good.do however the email was sent by patriciajohnson
who provided this email address: johnsonz@internode.on.net

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to patricia johnson at that email address.
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